Church Aston Infant School

01952 386390

A2033@taw.org.uk

www.churchastoninfantschool.co.uk

NEWSLETTER

2
SEPTEMBER 2018



safe respect learn

fun care

Dear Parents.

HEAD TEACHER'S HIGHLIGHTS

It's been another lovely week at Church Aston. The children have been busy getting used to their new routines. Assemblies are now at 9:00 am on a Monday and Friday and 10:45 am on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. We were pleased to see the parents of our new Reception children at their Welcome Assembly on Friday. The children were keen to

share their favourite thing to do in school so far. They each received a book to encourage them to share a love of reading with their families. I'd like to remind everyone to make time for reading throughout the week. Please ensure you sign your child's reading diary and let teachers know how your child is getting on at home with their reading.

Unfortunately, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Williams on Monday. She has worked at Church Aston for seventeen years and has seen many children through their early education. I know she has many fond memories of her time here but she is moving on to start a new role. May I take this opportunity on behalf of staff, governors and of course children to say thank you to her for her thoughtfulness and commitment to our school. She will be greatly missed but we wish her health and happiness in the coming years.

Have an enjoyable weekend.

Jenny Griffiths







CLASS 1

The children have been enjoying doing lots of measuring activities. Children in Year 1 were estimating and measuring how long and tall different objects are. They have also been representing numbers in different ways.







CLASS 2

The children have made a super start with their topic The Great Fire of London. They have been sharing the story of Vlad and The Great Fire of London and this has helped the children with their writing this week. They have also been investigating place value in Maths.





Lunches—If your child would like a school sandwich please make sure you order them on the Friday for the following week.

REMINDERS

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL

Church Aston Infants Friends of School are a registered charity and If you are a UK tax payer, we are able to claim 28.2p in every pound that you donate to our PTA. The procedure for this is very simple. We ask our parents to sign the declaration. The form will be e-mailed as an attachment and added to our school web site. Our AGM is on Thursday

<u>27th September, 7.30pm at the New Inn, Newport</u> and we would love to see as many parents, carers and grandparents if possible.

Just to keep you posted!

SCHOOL CALENDAR DATES

- Monday 17th September— International Eat an Apple Day
- Thursday 27th September—Friends of School AGM Meeting,
 7.30pm at the New Inn, Newport. <u>All parents, grandparents</u>
 <u>and carers welcome.</u>
- Monday 1st October Mayor Visit to Church Aston
- Wednesday 3rd October—No Pens Day
- Thursday 4th October—National Poetry Day
- Wednesday 10th October Stop Bullying Day and Bring a Teddy to School Day
- Friday 19th October—Whole School Trip to Ancient High House (provisional date)
- Friday 26th October—PD Day (School Closed to Pupils)
- Monday 29th—Friday 2nd November—Half Term

LATEST NEWS AND EVENTS

NEWS ©

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

All our school clubs are up and running and children have been enjoying the varied activities available.

We have Tennis, Multi-Sports, Football, Breakfast, Change 4 Life and Art Club that run from 3—4pm followed by 4 O'clock Club. If you would like to sign your child up for any of our clubs please download a form from the clubs page on our website or enquire at the school office.

Just a reminder if your child is in breakfast club and requires breakfast they must be in school no later than 8.30am.







LATEST NEWS AND EVENTS

RECEPTION CHILDREN WELCOME ASSEMBLY

It was wonderful so many parents and grandparents of our new reception children were able to join us in a special welcome assembly.

The Reception children were presented with a welcome certificate and book. We share books daily with the children in school and would love this to continue at home. If you read with your child or share a book please record this in their reading diaries.





A BIG THANK YOU FROM MRS CUSACK

To the staff, governors, parents + children, Thank you very much for all the lovely gifts and the very generous number of garden vouchers that you gave to me. Thank you for the amazing celebrations and the very special Garden Party that you arranged for me. It was such a lovely day and so lovely to see so many friends and families on such a sunny day. What a lovely way to finish my teadning career.

I shall miss you all very much.

with love from.

Suex

We received a lovely letter from Mrs Cusack and wanted to share this with you all.



HAVE AN
AMAZING
AUTUMN TERM

